
 

Ballyoran Nursery 

Welcome 
A warm welcome to all our new boys and 
girls starting Nursery. We hope your child 
settles well and has a very happy and  
enjoyable year here with us. Settling into  
Nursery is a gradual process and the length 
of the day will be extended as your child 
develops confidence and feels secure in the 
Nursery. Please remember if you have any 
questions or concerns do not  
hesitate to speak to your child’s 
teacher.  

Topic this month: 
 Myself 
Our topic this month is ‘myself’. We   will be 
learning about different parts of our bodies. 
We will talk about our families and homes.  
As we settle into Nursery we will learn the rules 
and routines and enjoy making new friends!   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please do not send any toys/ bags etc in 
from home as we do not have any space 
to store these.  
 
 
Our colour this month is  yellow, please go 
over this at home.  
 

 
Snack and Dinner 
Nursery fund: The cost of Nursery fund 
is £10 per month. Thank you for sending 
this in. This covers the daily cost of 
fruit, toast, yoghurt and  
crackers for the morning 
snack. It also helps  
towards replacing toys,  
visitors (including Jo Jingles, 
playdough and Coach Chris) 
buying bulbs and seeds along with many 
other things. 
 
Dinner: The cost of dinner is   
currently £2.50 per day/ £12.50 per 
week. This will be collected on a Monday 
morning.  This must be sent in an  
envelope with your child’s name and the 
amount written on it.  
 
Thank you for sending in welly boots, a 
change of clothes and the £10  
Nursery fund.  
School shoes/ trainers must have  
Velcro, no laces please.  
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Our News 

 
Happy Birthday 

Florence      Luca     Casper    JP 
 

Also to all the children who celebrated their birthday during the summer. 
   

See Saw 
 
Thank you for downloading the See Saw 
app. We will be regularly  
updating this with information, 
newsletters, topic words, 
monthly songs and  
photographs. Please check this 
regularly.  


